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Nilsen (VIC) Pty Ltd. 
Hosts Arc Flash Safety 
Training for New Client  
 
Nilsen Pty Ltd. hosted an Arc Flash 
Safety Training session for a new client 
to assure they are educated and safe 
when working near their facilities’ 
electrical equipment. 

The training session provided the client 
with information on electrical safety 
hazards, Arc Flash Risk Assessment, 
Personal Protective Equipment and 
NFPA 70E and 70B standards.  

The training session was led by Joe Gierlach, ABM Franchising Group’s Vice President of Technical Training and 
Support, at the client’s facility. 

“An arc flash incident can happen in an instant, so it’s important to make sure that not only employees, but 
also clients, are educated about taking the proper precautions,” Gierlach said. “I applaud Nilsen Pty Ltd. for 
proactively providing their new client with this seminar to make sure they are educated and know how to be 
safe.” 

Scott Seddon, Division Manager at Nilson (VIC) Pty Ltd., said he was proud of his team for organizing the 
training session. The session added value to the client’s agreement. 

“The client got a sense of the passion we have for TEGG and providing preventive maintenance,” Seddon said. 
“The early feedback is really positive.”  

Want more TEGG news and announcements? Stay up-to-date with TEGG Mobile by visiting TEGG.com/news 
from your computer or mobile device. 
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